
$4,000 grant received from Woodrow Wilson Foundation

July 1, 1967

A grant of $4,000 has been received by the University of California, San Diego from the Woodrow Wilson
National Fellowship Foundation.

Chancellor John S. Galbraith said UCSD is one of 95 graduate schools in the United States and Canada to be
awarded grants by the Foundation, which is located in Princeton, New Jersey.

Sir Hugh Taylor, president of the Foundation, said, "Under terms of our grants to graduate schools, we ask that
three-fourths of each subvention be used to aid students who are beyond their first year of spend the other 25 per
cent allow him flexibility for education if he wishes."

The Woodrow Wilson program has been supported by Ford Foundation graduate study. But each graduate
dean may of the grant at his discretion. We want to introducing innovations in graduate grants, Sir Hugh noted.

Chancellor Galbraith said UCSD will have approximately 1,000 graduate students in the fall of 1967. Many of
these students will need financial aid, he said.


